Town of Packwaukee
Tuesday, June 8, 2010
Town Board Meeting

Chairman Neil Johnson called meeting to order at 6:00 pm

Pledge of allegiance

Meeting Minutes: Motion by Paul Sanders seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the minutes
from the May 13, 2010 Town Board Meeting as written. Motion Carried.

Treasurer’s report: Motion by Jim Sanders seconded by Vikki Trimble to approve the
treasurers report as read. Motion Carried.

State Rep. Fred Clark: visited and talked about different information on Marquette County.
Discussed Causeway but Board needs to set up a plan.

Citizen Inquiries and Concerns: June Schumacker, project director for Marquette County’s
Hidden History Mural Project presented a presentation on barn quilts and murals.

Letters sent to several different properties about lawn mowing, and many have been mowed.

Mrs. Swoboda asked the Board if some plants, bushes or trees could be planted in front of the out
side restrooms to make them look nicer for her view. She would also like the Board to check into
the ally being vacated and the culvert of her neighbors as it is not draining properly. Vikki
Trimble is working on the culvert and Neil Johnson is working on the ally. Paul Sanders will
check what the Board could do for the restrooms.

Someone is dumping grass and leaves in the ditch on 8” by the Starlight Lodge. Neil Johnson
will look into this problem.

Resident on Fish Court will have his yard picked up after June 20"

Licenses: Motion by Jim Sanders seconded by Paul Sanders to approve all licenses per Town
Ordinances. Motion Carried.

Zoning: Motion by Dale Walters seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the variance for a garage
at a reduced set back to a road. Motion carried.

Motion by Dale Walters seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the special exception for Debra
Gossett for a replacement of a home. Motion Carried.

Roads: Work has been started.

Town Hall & Parks: The flags have been put up. New flag has been purchased for the town
hall.

Recycling Center: Affidavit of insurance and workers comp. has been received from Rural
Insurance for A-Z.

Cemetery: Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Paul Sanders to approve an extra $150.00 for
the driveway gravel and work at Oak Hill Cemetery. Motion carried. There are some dead trees
on someone’s property on the north side of the Oak Hill Cemetery fence. If these trees would fall
they could damage the fence and several head stones in the cemetery. Dale Walters received a bid
from Daniel’s Brothers on removal of the trees for $600.00. Vikki Trimble will get another bid.
Emergency Management: No Report

Other Business: Next Town Board meeting will be Tuesday, July 13, 2010.

Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Neil Johnson to adjourn. Motion Carried.

f Janny Slama, Clerk




